
Dear Genesee Families,

The Fill-A-Belly Over Break Program was a huge success! Our 
school community is so fortunate to have a program like this. 
Thank you to everyone who helped out and made it possible!

Our annual Reindeer Sale was also a success and 
well-attended by students. Thank you to the GPTP for putting 
it on and to all community members who volunteered!

Be sure to mark your calendars for February 6 for the 
Genesee Winter Concert . We are so excited to see our 
student musicians perform! 

Please remember that he pizza shop next door to our school 
has opened back up. The parking spaces in front of their shop 
are for their patrons, so please be respectful and refrain from 
parking in those spaces.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Simmons

FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

Contact  us:
Main off ice: (315) 255-8640 | Fax: (315) 255-8675 

School Nurse: (315) 255-8646

Sign up to receive school  updates with REMIND! 
Visit: www.remind.com/ join/gen17

Text: @gen17 to 81010

For more events, please visit:
www.aecsd.educat ion/genesee

@auburn_genesee
@AuburnECSD

January 2019

Upcoming Events
Saturday, January 19: 

Perennial  Math Compet it ion
@ Jordan-Elbridge

Monday, January 21: 
NO SCHOOL - MLK, Jr. Day

Tuesday, January 22: 
Board of  Educat ion Meet ing, 
Auburn High School  @ 7pm

Friday, January 25: 
Family Game Night

Saturday, February 2: 
Genesee Skat ing Party,

11am-2pm

Monday, February 4: 
Genesee PTP Meet ing @ 5pm

District  Parent  Council  Meet ing, 
Harriet  Tubman Bldg. @ 6:30pm

Wednesday, February 6: 
Genesee Winter Concert  @ 6pm

Friday, February 8: 
Elementary Report  Cards mailed

Tuesday, February 12: 
Board of  Educat ion Meet ing, 
Auburn High School  @ 7pm

Wednesday, February 13: 
District  Cup Stacking Contest ,

Seward @ 3:30pm

February 18-22: 
NO SCHOOL - Mid-Winter Recess

Tuesday, February 26: 
Board of  Educat ion Meet ing, 
Auburn High School  @ 7pm

Students who have earned 
PAW tickets through our 
PBIS program are able to 
cash in 10 tickets in order 
to have breakfast with Mrs. 
Simmons and Mr. Allan on 
Wednesday mornings.



PBIS Celebrat ion

ATTENDANCE
MATTERS!

Please make sure your student is in 
school whenever possible. If  your child 
is not present, please let the main 
off ice know by calling (315) 255-8640.

Please help us reduce chronic absence. 
For more information, please visit: 
www.everystudentpresent .org/parents 

# EveryStudentPresentAECSD

Missing just a few days of school a 
month can hurt a student's math and 
reading skills or even their chance of 
graduating. 

At our schoolwide PBIS celebration in December students 
danced to tunes spun by our very own DJ Hump, made 
holiday crafts, and created Minecraft worlds connected to 
grade level specif ic content. Everyone had a blast!

We are continuing our schoolwide 
morning programs where the entire 
school comes together at 9am on 
the f irst Monday of every month to 
celebrate our school PRIDE, good 
attendance, and other events. 

PBIS Morning Programs

We ask students 
to present 
information that 
teaches their 
peers about how 
we use PRIDE 
throughout our 
school. 

This is an important component of 
PBIS and works to build school 
community.

Kindergarteners attended 
the Polar Express. Thanks, 
Mr. Gorney!

Classroom Act ivit ies

Merry-Go-Round Playhouse 
put on a nice performance 
for our third graders!


